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25 November 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Early Years Production of “The Twinkly Nativity” 

 

We would like to invite parents of children in Early Years to watch their child’s Christmas Production of 

“The Twinkly Nativity”. Performances will be held in the Sports Hall on Tuesday 10 December at 9.45am 

and Wednesday 11 December at 2.30pm. To give staff time to get the children ready, the times are 

slightly different to the ones originally advertised. 

 

The tickets will be available from Wednesday 27 November at 4pm. You will be able to request 2 

tickets per child for each performance, therefore 4 in total.  

 

Tickets are allocated 2 per child for each performance. Separated parents will need to decide between 

themselves how they would like to allocate their tickets. There will be no additional seating available for 

pre-school siblings, but they are welcome to sit on their parent's knee (they will not require a ticket). 

Siblings in school will get the opportunity to watch the performance. 

 

To book your free tickets, log on to Arbor – School Shop. You will see two dates for the Early Years 
Production of “The Twinkly Nativity”. Please select your chosen date, input the quantity and click Order. 
Instructions can be found on the link. https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-
us/articles/5068444710813-Purchasing-School-Shop-items-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Parent-App Paper 
tickets will not be issued. 
 

Due to health and safety restrictions, we are limited to 120 seats per performance. Booking will close at 

10am on Friday 6 December. If there are any tickets left we will let you know that you can book extra 

tickets. If all tickets are booked prior to the closing date of Friday 6 December at 10am, the event will 

close automatically.  

 

Unfortunately no crèche facilities will be available for the performances.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Early Years Team 
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